

Kathleen (Kate) Walsh-Soucheray, Ed.D. 
M.A.Theology., M.A., LMFT, Licensed Marriage and Family Therapist, Emeritus


January 22, 2024


Dear Minnesota Legislators,

I am opposed to Physician-Assisted Suicide. As a practicing Catholic, this Bill is opposed to my faith and my fundamental belief in the Dignity of the Human Person. 

I was 14 years old in the 1970-1971 school year and in ninth grade in Albert Lea, Minnesota at Brookside Junior High. My Social Studies teacher, Mr. Noe, talked to us about abortion potentially being legalized. At that time, I was too young and too naïve to know what abortion was and I was too embarrassed to say I didn’t know. He told us “If we legalize abortion, euthanasia is right behind.” Again, I did not know what euthanasia was, and again, I was too embarrassed to say I didn’t know.

Well now I know and I am as opposed to the killing of unborn babies as I am to killing those we deem can no longer offer a viable use to our world. I stand firmly for the life of the unborn child and for the life of someone regarded by a doctor to no longer to serve a purpose. If we pass this bill, we can only consider ourselves monsters. 

I ask you to please act with morality and integrity and not pass this Bill.

Thank you,


Kate Walsh-Soucheray, Ed.D. 




